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I	believe	that	the	electricity	companies	should	be	paying	a	higher	price	for	the	
feed	in	tariffs	as	home	owners	with	panels	are	doing	there	part	to	help	the	
environment	and	reduce	the	need	for	electricity	companies	to	burn	coal	or	gas	to	
produce	electricity	and	therefore	saving	them	money	on	buying	coal	or	gas	and	
reducing	cost	on	maintenance	of	the	generators	and	buildings	of	the	power	
stations	
	
Damian	Kershaw		
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